
 
GRIMSTEAD PARISH COUNCIL 

 
The next meeting of the Parish Council will be held on Monday, 8th January 2018 at East Grimstead
Reading Room at 7.30 p.m.
 

AGENDA
 

Ten Minutes for public to speak  
Apologies

​Declarations of Interest

​Wiltshire Council report by Councillor Britton

​
​Approval of Minutes of the meeting held on the 4th December 2017

 
Items dealt with by the Clerk

 
160.17    Field behind Maypole Farmhouse   Reply has been received from landowner

 
161.17   Playing Field update  All the sacks of rubbish have been removed.   Top soil still there

 
162.17 ​Highways update Letter from G Axtell stating that the road narrow sign along the

Butterfurlong/East G. road will be renewed.  Clerk still trying to get letters for new

post.   ​Gays Drove – Email from Nick Cowens/H Clark

​Drains from Hollyville to Horsepond   The machine will be in the parish again in February
when it is hoped the drains will be rodded.

​Windwhistle Lane update

​Flooding by Charcoal Burners

​
​West Dean Railway Bridge – mud on road

 
163.17 ​Footpaths   Marcus Light has said that the footpaths across from West Grimstead are in

good order.    

​It was hoped to walk the Circular Path on New Years Day. ​
 
164.17 ​Vision for the Parish update  

 
Planning ​17/10277 – Creation of new access onto the Grimstead Road, with wooden gates and

fencing to enable management of woodland at Browns Copse.   I think this is



retrospective!

 
​17/10079  - Retrospective application for grass planted bunds in south western corner of

Nightwood Farm, West Grimstead.    The appeal will be on the 10th January 2018

 
Precept ​The necessary precept requirement form has been sent in.

 
Accounts for Payment    

 
Correspondence ​

​
Date of Next Meeting    Monday 5th February 2018 at West Grimstead Village Hall at 7.30 p.m.

 


